
Invitation for Participation: 10th ICEVI European Conference 
in Padova, Italy 

Call for Abstract Submission is Open! 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

We have the pleasure of informing you that the Call for Abstracts for 
the 10th ICEVI-European Conference is now open!  

Please visit the link: https://icevieurope2025-hollman.it/abstracts/ 

ICEVI-Europe in cooperation with Robert Hollman Foundation are 
proud to announce our milestone tenth European Conference in 
2025. The 10th ICEVI-European Conference will be held from May 
15 to May 17, 2025 at the Town Hall and University of Padova 
in Italy, thanks to the hospitality and collaboration of the 
Municipality of Padova and the University of Padova.  

We are looking forward to seeing many familiar colleagues and we are 
also hoping to see many new colleagues at our upcoming 
conference. Join us to actively take part in the exchange of knowledge 
and expertise and sharing of best practices within a network of people 
and institutions promoting the inclusion of people with visual 
impairment, as we explore this year’s theme: “Supporting children 
and young adults with visual impairment: What can we do? 
What can be done? 

The main programme areas are: 

1. INDIVIDUAL DEVELOPMENT AND ASSESSMENT 
2. EDUCATION AND LEARNING  
3. HABILITATION AND REHABILITATION 
4. ACCESS, PARTICIPATION, ENGAGEMENT IN SOCIETY 
 
We hope you will join us and submit an abstract for an oral/poster 
presentation. Both theoretical and empirical studies are welcome. 

https://icevieurope2025-hollman.it/abstracts/


• Oral presentations will last 10 minutes 
• Poster presentations will use a given template 

Abstracts should be no more than 150 words in length. Please 
structure your abstract as follows: 

1. Aims/Relevance of the topic 
2. Methodology 
3. Brief description of the intervention/tool/programme/best 
practice, etc.  
4. Results/Outcomes 
5. Conclusion and Implications 
 
Abstract submission will be possible until September 1, 
2024.   

We will inform you regarding the acceptance of your abstract by 
December 2024. 

Link to abstract submission: 
https://icevieurope2025-hollman.it/abstracts/ 
 
The Conference, which will bring together hundreds of professionals 
from all over Europe, will focus on how support, using a 
multidisciplinary approach, can foster a better quality of life for 
children and young adults with visual impairment. 

We look forward to your active participation and having you all join us 
at the 2025 Conference in Padova!  

Sincerely,
 
Dr John Ravenscroft 
Professor and Chair of 
Childhood Visual Impairment  
President of ICEVI-Europe 

 

 
Dr Maria Eleonora Reffo 
General Director of the  
Robert Hollman Foundation 

 

 

https://icevieurope2025-hollman.it/abstracts/

